
Follow-Up Letter Regarding Your Inquiry 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to follow up regarding your recent inquiry on [date 

of inquiry]. We truly value your interest in our organization and want to ensure all your 

questions are addressed. 

If you still require assistance or need further information, please feel free to reach out to me 

directly at [your phone number] or [your email address]. We appreciate your support and look 

forward to hearing from you soon. 

Thank you for your continued interest in our mission! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Organization Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Email Address] 


